
 
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        Date: December 31, 2016 

Sheriff Dale J Schmidt 

Office: 920-386-4115 

dschmidt@co.dodge.wi.us 

 

The Dodge County Sheriff’s Office is currently conducting a criminal investigation into an incident at the BP gas station at 

1112 S. Madison St. in the Township of Beaver Dam.  

Around 9 pm on December 31, 2016 a man went into the store and demanded money from the employee.  The man was 

given an undisclosed amount of cash and left the business.  There was no weapon displayed.   

The suspect was described as a white male, about 5’7’’-5’10’’ with a thin build.  He was wearing a bandana or similar item 

over his face, a hooded sweatshirt and blue jeans.  There is no vehicle description at this time.  

Persons with information which may assist the investigation should contact the sheriff’s office at 920-386-3726 ext. 4.  

People with information may remain anonymous.  The sheriff’s office was assisted by the city of Beaver Dam Police 

Department.    

Questions may be directed to Sheriff Dale J. Schmidt. 
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